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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Kia ora koutou 

 

COVID - 19 LEVEL 2 

 

The Prime Minister has directed a level 3 lockdown from Wellsford to Pukekohe.  She has 
requested the remainder of the country to enact level 2 procedures, for the next 3 days. 
 

This is so contact tracing of the confirmed cases can occur.  
 

Over the past 5 days many members of our school community have travelled to, or have had 
personal contact with Auckland residents.  
 

Therefore our school response at this stage is as follows.  
If you wish to keep your child home for the next three days do so, however school will be open as 
usual enacting the following procedures.  
• Utilise the pre-defined entry and exit point. 
• Sanitise prior to touching the door handle 

• Stay away from school if exhibiting any flu like or Covid symptoms  
• Drinking fountains closed 

• Social distancing where-ever possible 

• All visitors report to the office and sign in the Covid register.  
• Class as normal.  
 

We will update you of any status change, via text, our website, and by newsletter.  
 

If we go hard and fast now with our response we will beat back Covid - 19 again.   Complacency 
is not an option.  

Keep safe 
 

 

Principal  
Brendon Lucich 

Dargaville Veterinary Centre Colouring Compe��on 

To support our children’s efforts in the lead-up to AG Day 2020, we are running another 

colouring competition.  Let us hope the recent Covid developments don’t require the suspension 

of this awesome rural day.  

Kids can pick up the colouring competition forms from the DIS office or from Dargaville Vet 

Centre.   Have your form handed in to the school office by Monday 19th October to ensure your 

entry is not too late to be judged.  



DIS School Dental Clinic 

We now have online booking for parents at the Dargaville Intermediate Clinic.  

Go to:  Northland District Health website. 

Click:  Our Services 

  Oral Health Service 

  Book an Appointment 

Click on area: Kaipara 

Service:  Check up only (please note we will also do treatment at this appointment) 

Clinic:  Dargaville Int School Mobile  

Pick date and 'me on Calendar (Mon, Tue, Wed) 1:50pm or 2.20pm,  

Then enter Personal Informa'on - Click Submit.  
 

h1ps://www.northlanddhb.org.nz/our-services/a-z/oral-health-service/dental-visit-booking-request/  

 

We’re back—come join the fun 

KEAS 5-8yrs 

Mon 3:30-4:30pm 

CUBS 8-10 1/2yrs 

Tues 4-5:30pm 

SCOUTS 10 1/2-15yrs 

Tues 5:30-7:30pm  

Visit us at 23 Onslow St, Dargaville 

or call  

0800SCOUTS for further info.  

Check out our website for 

all up-to-date 

information and school 

events. 

We will put all important 

information under the 

Parent Info tab. 
www.dargavilleintermediate.co.nz 

Contact Details 
It is vitally important for our 

school office to have your 

correct contact details. 

Please send a note with your 

child if you have had a 

change of address or phone 

number, or phone our 

school office 439 8045 

Uniform 
We have one of the most fashionable and 

practical school uniforms in Northland. Please 

ensure your child has theirs named and is 

wearing it correctly. 

Are you a Grandparent 

bringing up a Grandchild? 

You are not alone! 

Grandparents Raising Grandchildren Trust 

NZ is an empowering and supporting 

organisation for Grandparents and Whanau 

Kin caregivers. We provide: ● Monthly 

Support Group Meetings ● Advice and 

Advocacy with WINZ, Justice Dept 

● Crisis Support ● Education and Training 

Workshops ● Clothing and care packages ● 

Key Information Resources, monthly 

newsletters. 

Contact Sandy Zimmer, Dargaville 

Co-ordinator 09 4394420 / 

0210446214 / 0800472637 

sandy.zimmer@hotmail.co 

Rugby Cancellation  
There is to be no JMB, IMB or 1st

 XV rug-
by trainings or games until Wed 19th

 of 
August, this will give everyone time to 

evaluate the situation.  

If your child is not well 

please keep them home 

un�l they are completely 

recovered.   


